
Rise and Dine at Ruby’s!  
(then let’s walk it off at the Automobile Driving Museum)   
Sunday, January 18th in Anaheim, CA then driving out to El Segundo, CA 
 
It’s a new year, and we should get 
some exercise.  Our Rivieras and 
Toronados could use some exercise 
too!  For those of you who haven’t 
heard of the Automobile Driving 
Museum (ADM), it is a very unique 
automobile museum.  Unlike most 
museums that rope everything off, at 
ADM, they encourage visitors to fully 
experience their 130 cars.  That 
includes (on Sundays only) taking 
visitors for rides in some of their 
vehicles.   On Sunday, January 18th, 
the cars scheduled for visitor rides 
are a ’32 Packard coupe, a ’38 Buick 
sedan, and a ’64 Malibu SS (all 
subject to change, of course). 
 
For those of you who live east or south of El Segundo (or who just like eating, lol) and would like to meet first for 
breakfast, let’s plan to meet no later than 8:30 AM for breakfast at Ruby’s Diner in Anaheim (we’ve met there 
before... they have a great parking lot for us to all park together).  It’s located at 1128 W. Lincoln Avenue, Anaheim 
(immediately east of the 5 Freeway at the Lincoln Exit).  We’ll have breakfast there and then fire up the cars at a bit 
before 10 for the 32 mile caravan to El Segundo.   The Museum opens at 10AM; the last ride is at 3:30.  Plan to stay 
as long as you wish.  Admission is $10, $8 for seniors 62+, $5 for kids.   
 
For those of you who live north and 
west of El Segundo, you might not 
want to also drive to Anaheim for 
breakfast.  If so, instead, you can meet 
us at the Museum directly if you wish.  
Plan to arrive there at around 
10:30AM.  The Museum’s address is: 
610 Lairport Street, El Segundo, CA 
90245 Tel 310.909.0950 
 

Hope to see many of you on the 18th…    
PLEASE!  Do RSVP to me at 
riviera66@aol.com or 714.740.0101 
as soon as possible so I know how 
many are likely to attend.  I want to 
give the Museum some advance 
warning of our group’s size.  Thanks!   
 
If the weather is poor they don’t do the rides and we probably wouldn’t want to caravan either.  In the case of 
poor/rainy weather, this event will be rescheduled to the next Sunday, January 25th!  I will email with the 
change if needed.  For those without email, contact me if in doubt about the weather.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
Darwin Falk, LA/OC Regional Coordinator for ROA & TOA  
 
riviera66@aol.com or rivtoroeldo@gmail.com    714.740.0101 
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